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Lower Gwynedd Remembers Residents Who Lost Lives To COVID-19 
 

On Tuesday, the Board of Supervisors remembered 38 Lower Gwynedd residents who lost their 
lives to COVID-19. The memorial was part of a nationwide tribute to those who have died from 
COVID-19. The Board placed 38 candles along Bethlehem Pike outside the Township Building.  

 



 

 
Board of Supervisors Chair Mark Grey at the memorial.  
 
 
Montgomery County Continuing COVID-19 Vaccine Pre-Registration  
 
The Montgomery County Office of Public Health is continuing pre-registration the COVID-19 
vaccine for individuals 65 years of age or older. The County has also started pre-registration for 
individuals who have health conditions that would qualify under Phase 1B or 1C.   

The Office of Public Health is working closely with the Pennsylvania Department of Health in 
supplying COVID-19 vaccine. The goal is for everyone to be able to easily get a COVID-19 
vaccine as soon as large quantities are available.  

Click here for more information and the pre-registration site  

https://www.montcopa.org/3660/COVID-19-Vaccine


 
 
Christmas Tree Dropoff Available Through January 31 
 

Christmas trees may also be dropped off at Ingersoll Park for the remainder of this month. The 
park is at 905 Wister Avenue in Penllyn.   

 
Coronavirus Resources 
 
Lower Gwynedd Township coronavirus page 
 
Montgomery County coronavirus hub 
 
Pennsylvania Department of Health 
 
CDC 

https://www.lowergwynedd.org/general-information/covid-19-coronavirus.aspx
https://data-montcopa.opendata.arcgis.com/pages/covid-19
https://www.health.pa.gov/topics/disease/coronavirus/Pages/Coronavirus.aspx
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html

